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School leaders will be best placed to understand the needs of their schools and communities, and to 
make informed judgments about how to balance delivering a broad and balanced curriculum with 
the measures needed to manage risk. 

Distancing 

Ideally, adults should maintain 2 metre distance from each other, and from children. We know that 
this is not always possible, 



individuals are at a distance. Schools should consider how to reduce the risk, particularly when 
pupils are playing instruments or singing in small groups such as in music lessons by, for example, 
physical distancing and playing outside wherever possible, limiting group sizes to no more than 15, 
positioning pupils back-to-back or side-to-side, avoiding sharing of instruments, and ensuring good 
ventilation. Singing, wind and brass playing should not take place in larger groups such as school 
choirs and ensembles, or school assemblies. Further more detailed DfE guidance will be published 
shortly. 


